
Archived: 23 May 2025 15:01:04
From:  
Mail received time: Wed, 14 May 2025 13:49:20
Sent: Wed, 14 May 2025 14:49:00
To: neighbourhoodplanning@york.gov.uk 
Subject: Copmanthorpe Neighbourhood Plan
Sensitivity: Normal

This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

I couldn`t find a specific feedback form and thus presume an email will suffice.

I think the document will provide additional planning support to protect the village envelope surrounded by green belt retaining its distinct setting in the locality.

Further housing development of housing can take place within the constraints of the envelope and this should suffice for the next 15 years.

Should the proposed business premises area have a specific plan designation area/shading?

Regards
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